Memorandum

Date: August 2, 2011

To: Clerk of the Board of Supervisors, County
of Santa Barbara

From: Scott McGolpin, Director of Public Worlgéj

Subject: Continue Board ltem: Parking Restrictionst\' <
on El Colegio Road and Camino Corto in Isla Vista, File No. 11-00539

CcC: Dacé Morgan, Deputy Director, Public Works - Transportation

The Public Works Department requests that the Board of Supervisors continue
the above referenced item from the August 9, 2011 agenda, to the September 6,
2011 agenda.

If you have any questions, please contact me at 805-568-3010.

Thank you,



